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Recent Events
May 2022 

April 6: Delegates from the Netherlands Embassy to Thailand Visited PSU Phuket

On April 6th, 2022 H.E. Mr. Remco van Wijngaarden, the Netherlands Ambassador to Thailand, Mr. Seven Smulders, the Netherlands 
Honorary Consul for Phuket, Phang Nga, Krabi and Suratthani, visited PSU Phuket and the Faculty of Hospitality and Tourism (FHT). 
The distinguished delegates were warmly welcomed by Assoc. Prof. Prathana Kannaovakun, Ph.D., Vice President for Academic Affairs, 
Phuket Campus; and other representatives from Faculty of Hospitality and Tourism. During the visit, Asst. Prof. Pornpisanu Promsivapal-
lop, Ph.D. delivered a brief presentation about the campus and the faculty, followed by a comprehensive research-based presentation on 
the economic impacts of COVID-19 in Phuket and Phuket tourism during pandemic presented by Asst. Prof. Chayanon Phucharoen, Ph.D. 
The delegates were impressed by the enlightening findings from the research and thanked PSU Phuket for our hospitality. And the day was 
concluded by a gift exchange and commemorative photo-taking.

April 7: Virtual Meeting Between Yunnan Around Asia International Education Center 
(YAAE), Kunming, China and Prince of Songkla University, Phuket Campus

On April 7th, 2022 PSU Phuket hosted a virtual meeting with Yunnan Around Asia International Education Center (YAAE), Kunming, 
China. The virtual meeting was officially opened by Assoc. Prof. Pun Thongchumnum, Ph.D., Vice President for PSU Phuket Campus at the 
Teleconference Meeting Room, 3rd floor of the President’s Office Building (Bldg. 7). During the meeting,  Ms. Ma Chi, Director of YAAE, 
gave an overview introduction of YAAE. Whereas Asst. Prof. Pensiri Akkajit, Ph.D., Assistant President for International Affairs, Phuket 
Campus, delivered a brief presentation about the campus and the faculties. Both parties discussed about potential future collaboration 
focusing on recruiting Chinese students to continue their study both in undergraduate and graduate degrees at PSU Phuket.

April 19: Delegates from Curtin University, Australia Visited PSU Phuket

On April 19th, 2022 Assoc. Prof. Prathana Kannaovakun, Ph.D., Vice President for Academic Affairs, Phuket Campus; Assoc. Prof. Wenbo 
Yang, Ph.D, Director of Confucius Institute at Phuket (CIP) and representatives from CIP and International Affairs Centre (IAC) warmly 
welcomed Professor Xiaotian Zhang, Ph.D, Associate Deputy Vice-Chancellor Global, Curtin University and Ms. Helen Wang, CEO of 
Cambridge Innovation Academy, at Meeting Room 2, 3rd floor of the President’s Office Building. The purpose of the visit was to explore 
potential areas of collaboration between PSU Phuket and Curtin University, Australia. 
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For more information, please visit IAC facbook:  
www.facebook.com/iacpsuphuket 

April 20: Antigen Test Kit (ATK) Screening Day for PSU Phuket Students

On April 20th, 2022 PSU Phuket conducted COVID-19 screening using Antigen Test Kit (ATK) for all PSU Phuket Thai & International stu-
dents at the outdoor basketball court on campus in accordance to the university’s policy on conducting onsite classes. More than 500 Thai & 
international students showed up and self-performed the swab test. The students were given a sticker as proof of passing the screening (nega-
tive test result), that must be shown before attending onsite classes. 

*******************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

April 20: Virtual Alumni Friends Reunion

On April 20th, 2022, IAC organized a “Virtual Alumni Friends Reunion” at The Hub, International Club by International Affairs Centre, 
in Building 10. The program started with experience-sharing in life after college shared by 4 alumni from each faculty: Mr. Sok Borey from the 
College of Computing (CoC), Mr. Panhchakmoni Chan from the Faculty of Hospitality and Tourism (FHT), Mr. Sakanann Vann from the Fac-
ulty of Technology and Environment (FTE), and Mr. Wanli Zheng from the Faculty of International Studies (FIS). Around 50 people attended 
this virtual event. The attendees got to know more about the alumni such as where they’re from, which faculty they graduated from, what 
they’ve learned during their university life, the scholarships they received, the opportunities they gained while studying, and their experience 
in Phuket and Thailand. The alumni also gave some advice and shared some life quotes to the current students for inspiration. The Virtual 
Reunion ended with a Q & A session with a chance to win some prizes.



Must be done 15 days BEFORE the 90 
day due date stamped in your passport.

IMPORTANT: Full-time International 
Staff and Students, please remember 
to check your passport to see when you 
must DO your 90 day report EITHER 
ONLINE (15 days before due date) or 
at the Immigration Office in Phuket 
Town.

90 DAY 

REPORT ONLINE! 

  COVID-19 Update & information  

Important information & Upcoming holidays 

 COVID-19 Update Phuket & Thailand
*Entry Measures into Thailand  
(effective from 1 June 2022 onwards)

>>Foreign nationals

- Register on Thailand Pass
- Attach documents, as follows:
- Passport
- Certificate of vaccination or if unvaccinated / not fully vaccinat-
ed, RT-PCR / Professional ATK COVID-19 test result issued within 
72 hours before departure
- Proof of Medical Treatments Coverage (minimum coverage 
10,000 USD)
- Receive Thailand Pass QR Code within 1-2 hours
- Airlines and Disease Control Officers will check your documents 
			      

Effective from 16 November 2021

Read more >>

<<scan QR code >>

 >>For more information, 
please visit PSU Phuket website: 
https://www.phuket.psu.ac.th

 
Shuttle Bus Service Schedule 

for PSU Phuket Staff & Student
SCAN ME!

*******************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

[3 June 2022] H.M. Queen Suthida’s Birthday

Please note that this coming Friday, 3 June 2022, is 
H.M. Queen Suthida’s Birthday, a national holiday
to celebrate Her Majesty’s anniversary. 

  
***PSU and government services will be closed  
on this day.

For more information 

<<scan QR code >>

Academic Calendar 2022

Handbook >>

Immigration Matters


